
Dear Nello,
 
I wanted to thank you so much for the incredible job you did on 
my wedding day hair style as well as my bridesmaids, who also 
were extremely pleased.
 
I emailed you about 2 weeks before the wedding to see if you 
were available because my hairstylist from home had to cancel 
at the last minute, due to an illness.  You immediately 
responded and made me feel completely at ease when you 
wrote you were available for any needs I may have.  I was 
appreciative and thankful for that.
 
The test at your salon was a wonderful experience.  It was the 
day before the wedding and I had a picture from a magazine to 
show you how I wanted my hair.  When I arrived, I was a little 
stressed out, but when I sat in the chair and we talked and you 
began the test style, I remember telling my sister that this was 
the most relaxed I had felt all week!  You were able to replicate 
the hairstyle perfectly both at the hair trial and, of course, the 
wedding day and I walked out the door with curly hair to enjoy 
the rest of the day!
 
On the day of the wedding, you generously gave us a bottle of 
Prosecco when you arrrived, which we appreciated!
 
My bridesmaids chose not to have test styles done, and you 
styled their hair beautifully exactly how they had envisioned and 
all of our hairstyles lasted the entire day and night!  
 
I can say my hair looked better than the picture!  You put the veil 
and tiara in and I felt like a princess.  It is truly the best my hair 
has ever looked in my life, and I am thankful for all the hard work 
you put into it.  You are an incredibly talented stylist!
 
The service you provided was outstanding, and your presence 
was very calming and comforting on a very busy morning.  Thank 
you so much for helping to make us look wonderful on the 
wedding day!  
 
Sincerely,
Jennifer Talleff


